
The meeting list, both online and PDF, were revised 3 times in November.  

The website has been backed up off-site again.

The site went down for an undetermined length of time.   

Alix and Mike got it up and running within an hour of discovery.  

The webteam is working on a flyer with tear-off info.  For now it will be distributed 

digitally.  Groups can download and print and distribute as they see fit. 

The webteam and the newsletter team continue to work toward a unified look.
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